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Dear IRRC legislators,
Although I am a long time resident of Texas, out of deep concern for the residents of

Pennsylvania and and your raw dairy producers, I wish to speak out in opposition to the
proposed regulation #2777, Dept. of Agriculture 2-160. Many of your residents depend on raw
milk and raw milk products for for their health and for the health of their families and it
is why they choose it over pasteurized dairy products. Numerous studies point to the vast
benefits and healing properties that raw milk provides in strong contrast to negative effects
of adulterated, and denatured, pasteurized milk. Please consider the detrimental effects that
the passage of this legislation would inflict on your residents freedom of choice and freedom
to produce and receive life and health giving products.

In Texas, we must purchase our raw dairy products privately or through cooperatives but at
least we are able. I depend on my raw dairy farmers for all my dairy needs and they have been
the KEY factor in healing my numerous health and digestive problems. I otherwise would not
consume any dairy products (pasteurized) whatsoever. As it has a totally different and
negative effect on my person (causing allergic reaction and debilitating fatigue). So with
compassion and concern for all the individuals wishing freedom of choice to feed and nourish
themselves in a manner they have determined, and for the health and well being of so many,
please oppose this burdensome and freedom stripping legislation.
Thanks for listening to a fellow citizen from far away.

Sincerely,
Julie Williams. Austin, Texas


